
 

 
 February 12, 2014 
 
 
 
JOINT ADMINISTRATIVE / SENATE TASK FORCE  
ON THE ACADEMIC ORGANIZATION OF UC DAVIS  
 
Dear Colleagues,  
 
We write today to express our sincere appreciation for the thoughtful and detailed analysis 
contained within your report.  The issues you explored and the information you have 
developed through your research and deliberations have produced precisely the result that we 
hoped.  We know that many will read your work with great interest and we believe that the 
report will provide a solid foundation to enable our colleagues across the campus to 
productively engage in this important topic.  Thank you again for your time and energy. 
 
We are actively reviewing the report and anticipate circulating a fuller communication shortly. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Ralph J. Hexter      Bruno Nachtergaele 
Provost and Executive Vice Chancellor Chair, Davis Division of the 

Academic Senate 
 
 
c: Chancellor Katehi 
 Executive Director Anderson 
 Assistant Executive Vice Chancellor Mohr    


